August 12, 2024
Dear Families of Janowski Elementary School,

‘ Greetings for the start of a new academic year at Janowski Elementary School!

I am Myrna Bazan, your principal, and it is a privilege to lead this school community. I am

delighted to welcome back our returning students and extend a warm welcome to all the new
families joining us.

This year holds the promise of an exciting journey with fresh challenges, new goals, and
opportunities for growth and achievement. At Janowski Elementary, we are dedicated to
providing a safe, nurturing, and stimulating environment where every student can flourish. Our
team of teachers and staff are committed to supporting your child's academic and personal
growth every step of the way.

We are fortunate to have an exceptional administrative team working alongside me. Ms. Elisa
Padilla, Assistant Principal, Ms. Jennifer Dominguez, Teacher Specialist, and Ms. Maty Mendez,
Counselor, bring their expertise and passion to our school community.

We have set high aspirations to enhance our educational programs and instill a love for learning
in each student. Our curriculum is designed to be engaging and challenging, encouraging students
to think critically and creatively. Additionally, we offer a range of extracurricular activities and
events to enrich your child's school experience.

I Effective communication and collaboration between school and home are essential for our

i students' success. We encourage you to stay engaged and connected throughout the year.
Whether it's through attending parent-teacher conferences, volunteering, or participating in
school events, your involvement makes a significant impact.

I am eager to meet each of you and collaborate to make this school year a fantastic one. Please do
not hesitate to contact me, Ms. Padilla, Ms. Dominguez, or Ms. Mendez with any questions,
concerns, or ideas you may have. Together, we can create Janowski Elementary as a place where

every child feels valued and motivated to achieve their full potential.

Here's to a wonderful year ahead, filled with hard work, new friendships, and growth. Welcome

back!
‘ Sincerely,
Myrna Bazan, Principal SAVE E DATE
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